
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 13, 2017 

 

Dr. Teng Ben 

Department of Chemistry 

Jilin University 

Qianjin Road 2699 

Changchun, 130012 

China  

 
Ref.  Ms# 002 - Porous Organic Materials and their application in Gas 

Separation 

  

Dear Dr. Ben, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that your contribution referenced above has been 

accepted for presentation at the international symposium NANOPOROUS 

MATERIALS-8 to be held at the University of Ottawa, Canada, on July 9 - 12, 

2017.  

 

The objective of this international symposium is to bring together investigators 

from multiple disciplines to discuss complementary approaches and recent 

advances in this important field. More than 200 presentations will be given by 

experts from around the world in all fields related to nanoporous materials. 

 

I warmly invite you to attend this meeting. For this symposium to be successful, 

it is vital that authors of accepted contributions attend the meeting and 

participate actively in the discussions.  

 

I look forward to meeting you in Canada. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee 

 

Abdel Sayari, Professor 
Chair NANOPOROUS MATERIALS-8. 

Tel: 1 (613) 562-5483  

Fax: 1 (613) 562-5170  

Email: abdel.sayari@uottawa.ca  

Symposium website: http://nanoporousmaterials8.com 
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